
 
     Barossa Village Residents’ Representative Group 

         MINUTES of Meeting held on March 4th at 10.30am in the Club Room 
 

Chairperson:   Julie Cartwright        Minute Secretary: Maggie Hughes 

Residents: Jeff Virgo, Lorraine Lock, Trevor Reu, Bob King, Marg Cooper, Larry Warren, Doris Kubisch,  

   Jennie Presser, May Carter, 

Staff: Matt, Ben, Michael, Tania, 

Apologies: Marg Kennedy 

Family  Members : Rhonda Smith 

Business arising from Minutes. Action: 

Hydro Pool and Garden up date and 

Residency extension. 

 

Ben, Pool now ready for use, and has been officially 

accredited classed as a showpiece of quality and 

design. Water temperature is controlled at 32deg.Pool 

measures 15x5metres.Official opening date to be 

arranged. 

New extension has all approvals in place, 

Depending on timber supplies finish date is still October- 

November.           

Call bell System  Matt stated that unfortunately the system is not working 

properly due to installation problems The Installation 

company is responsible for fixing problems. 

 

Car Parking at main entrance  Ben described how this will be solved by more clearly 

marked lanes and signage. Ambulance parking has 

priority at all times. 

 

Menu Issues and Easter  Quality and cooking methods of sausages questioned. 

Michael explained budget restraints and will look at 

options. Water jugs will be placed on tables. Easter 

arrangements all in place. 

 

Pats Café funds. Residents voted unanimously to use funds for improving 

and installing new garden watering systems. 

 

General Consumer Feedback 

 

 

 

COVID Vaccination  

 

Pfizer Brand Vaccinations on Tuesday and Wednesday 

9th and 10th of March. 

 

Trevor asked about the out- come of The 

Royal commission into Age Care findings. 

 

Matt explained that a Medicare levy is still under 

discussion and while some outcomes were 

unacceptable, BV is able to provide above average 

care hours covered by the organisation’s other business 

interests.  

 

Tania New Staff Feedback Positive comments from everyone, new staff generally 

introduce themselves. 

 

Next Meeting Thursday 1st of April 10-30 

am in The Club Room 

 

 

 


